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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Menominee County is currently seeking residents  
 to fill two vacancies on the 

 
MENOMINEE COUNTY HUMAN SERVICES BOARD  

 
The vacancies will serve a three year term expiring in May 2022. 
 
The members of the Board shall be residents of Menominee County. 
The resident must be a consumer of services and/or citizen at large. 

 

If you are interested in serving as a Board member on the Menominee 
County Human Services Board please send a letter of interest 

outlining your recognized ability and demonstrated interest in the 
Human Services field. 

 
 
 

The deadline for accepting letters of interest will be 
April 5, 2019 @ 4:30 p.m. 

 
 

Send your letters of interest to: 
 

Mr. Jeremy Weso 
Menominee County Administrative Coordinator 

Menominee County Courthouse 
P.O. Box 279 

Keshena, WI 54135 
 
 

This vacancy will be appointed at the Board of Supervisors meeting held on April 
18, 2019 at 5:00 pm in the Courthouse Boardroom. 

Applicants are encouraged to attend. 


